
Dr. Robert M. Bogda.sartan 
4013 Dr~al Drive 
Binghamton, New York 13903 

Dear Dr. Bogdasarian: 

A year ago you. were kind enough to• express your support of 
St. Vartan ArmeDia.n Cathedral by becoming a Ste~ rd, in the 
begin.Ding f a program that means so much for the ecurity of 
our Cathedral and Diocese, both now and in the future. The 
family of st. vartan Stewards numbers close to 200 at the present 
tlme, and work is continuing both tllough our office and in our 
parishes to add new members to this family on a continuing basts. 

. By their devotion, attachment and contribution, our Stewards bring 
honor to our community. 

We approach you now to ask that you renew your Stewardship of 
st. Varta.n. The Cathedral goes on as a symbol and center of 
our Churc.h community in America; our Stewardship of it must go 
on as well 

You have llroved ytklr devotion in the past. 

May we ask you to make a further contribution of $100 to retain 
your status as a St. Varta.n steward. again setting an example 
for others to emulate? 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Exeeuti ve Director 


